THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
MARCH 15, 2007

SUBJECT:
Approval of Architect for replacement roofs on G.C. Burkhead Elementary School.

ISSUE

The board needs to hire an architectural firm for the replacement roof at G.C. Burkhead.

FACTS

KDE requires an architect to be hired for roof replacement projects.  Proposals were received by February 28, 2007, 1:30 p.m. from four Architectural firms: Gregory J. Winn, LHB Architects Professional Service Corporation (Larry Black), Patrick D. Murphy Co., and Studio Kremer (J. Herb Shulhafer).  All firms have a good reputation and have done replacement roof projects throughout the state as listed in their response package.  The architect should be one that will work well with the district and keep apprised of all work being completed.   The project is estimated to cost approximately $500,000 and should be completed by late July, 2007.  Gregory Winn was the architect on the recent Meadow View Elementary and Bluegrass Middle School replacement roof projects.  

RECOMMENDATION

Approve Gregory Winn as Architect for the replacement roof project at G. C. Burkhead Elementary School.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve Gregory Winn as Architect for the replacement roof project at G.C. Burkhead Elementary School.
